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From: Harwinder Singh Sidhu <harwindersingh289@gmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, July 23, 2025 7:26 PM 

To: Juli Kutka 

Subject: Regarding De Young’s Blossom View Project  

 


��� EXTERNAL MESSAGE – Think Before You Click! 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

I, Harwinder Singh Sidhu, attended the information session De Young Properties organized on 7/23/2025 

regarding their “Blossom View” project. I really liked the project planning and the benefits it will bring to the 

community. I really appreciate their hard work in making this project a success. 

 

Harwinder Singh Sidhu 


